
I I

' LLOYD BENTSEN
TEXAS

53(niteb Abiales ,5enale
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20510

February 24, 1986

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder's Sesquicentennial Banquet
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your letter and kind invitation to join
you on March 15, 1986.

I regret that my commitments are such that I will be
unable to join you. Your thoughtfulness in thinking of
me is most appreciated and I hope you will express my
regrets and best wishes to those in attendance.

Sincerely,


